
Hello	all! 
	
Winter	has	come!!!	Hope	you	all	are	staying	warm	out	there	-	come	relax	and	destress	with	
these	events!		
	
EVENTS	
Gingerbread	house	making	+	community	room	decorating!	First	place	out	of	all	the	
graduate	housing	gets	an	additional	pizza/food	party.	I	will	also	make	some	late	night	food	
and	have	hot	chocolate	in	addition	to	the	usual	snacks/drinks	in	case	you	want	to	consume	
away	all	the	pre-exam	jitters	-	you	guys	will	all	do	great!!!	Let	me	know	if	you	have	any	
ideas	for	decorations!	
	

	
	



	
NEXT	HAPPY	HOUR:	Wednesday	12/4,	Tuesday	12/17	8:30-10:30	PM.	Hours	and	days	
changed	this	month	due	to	finals/winter	break.	I	am	up	for	another	round	of	
Codenames...	😈	
	
Thanks	to	those	of	you	who	came	for	the	Thanksgiving	potluck!	Very	full	stomachs	-	we	
have	some	great	cooks	at	Mansfield!!!	:)	

	



	
 
 


